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September 17, 2021 

 

Theresa Briand, President 

New Hampshire Tax Collectors’ Association 

Town of Litchfield 

2 Liberty Way, Suite 3 

Litchfield, NH  03052 

 

RE: 2021 NHTCA Annual Audit 

 

Dear Theresa: 

 

The members of the Finance Committee met on September 16, 2021 to examine the 

Association’s financial records for fiscal year 2021.  We have found all entries made by 

the Association’s Treasurer to be in exceptional order.  All records were found to be 

organized and accurate.  Joyce McGee continues to perform an excellent job as our 

Treasurer. 

 

Due to the efforts of the Executive Board, the Association’s accounts currently maintain 

an excellent financial status.  With meetings limited due to the pandemic, there was 

minimal financial activity during fiscal year 2021. 

  

The Finance Committee would like to recognize the Executive Board for their continuing 

efforts to meet the needs of the Association while offering exceptional financial 

management.  We are very fortunate to have such dedicated individuals representing our 

Association. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Kelly Roberts         Gail P. Stout           Brenda Masewic Adams 

Kelly Roberts, CTC      Gail P. Stout, CTC           Brenda Masewic Adams, CTC 

Town of Deerfield            Town of Amherst           City of Manchester 
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